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June 2023 

 

The Academy dormitory is primarily reserved for students, instructors, staff, and participants 

attending classes and events hosted on the State Fire campus.  

Priority use is given for Fire Academy and State Fire classes and events. Dorm reservation 

requests for other events hosted on the State Fire campus, or for off-campus events and 

programs in which State Fire is a partner in the delivery, will be considered on a space-available 

basis. 

 

Questions? Please contact Sherri Bush 
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